
 

 

Parish of Dunshaughlin and Culmullen 

    17
th

 January 2021 

Second Sunday in Ordinary time 

Priests of the Parish 
Fr. Seán Henry P.P. 01 - 825 9114 Fr. Joseph Clavin A.P. 01 - 824 1976 

Parish Office; Pastoral Centre Monday to Friday (10am until 2pm) 

Phone 01 8259114 or email office@dcparish.ie 

www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie 

Webcam – Live Streaming Visit www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie/live-webcam/ 

Pastoral Centre: Phone 01 802 4780 or email pcmanager@dcparish.ie   

Religious Shop; Pastoral Centre, Mon to Fri (10am to 1pm) 
 

Mass Intentions for the coming week 
 

Saturday 16
th

 Jan Dunshaughlin Vigil 7pm -  Agnes Lynch & Dec’d members of the Murray Family 

Sunday 17
th

 Jan Dunshaughlin 9am – Tom & Eileen Molloy & Tom Jnr    

Sunday 17
th

 Jan Dunshaughlin 12noon – Margaret Sherry, Noreen Vesey M.M 

                                                                              and Theresa Connolly M.M. 

Wednesday 20
th

 Jan Dunshaughlin 10am – Edward & Lucy Nolan  

Saturday 23
rd

 Jan Dunshaughlin Vigil 7pm – Teresa & Paddy McCarrick  & Sean & Trevor Doyle 

Sunday 24
th

 Jan Dunshaughlin 12noon - Jack & May Kelly & Poppy Eccles 
 

Rosary suspended for the present 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament suspended for the present. 

Mass Intentions 

Anniversary Masses can be booked for Sunday and weekday Masses please contact 

Frances at Parish Office open each day 10.00 till 2 pm 
 

Sunday of the Word of God 
This Sunday reminds us of the importance and value of Sacred Scripture for Christian 

life. Essentially today is devoted to the Bible to help us grow in our love and the 

knowledge of the Word of God. God speaks to His people when the Word is proclaimed. 

We value our Readers who proclaim the Word of God each Sunday we thank them for 

the commitment they make and the preparation they put in. 

At the end of the Reading we simply say ‘The Word of the Lord’ 

St Jerome. ‘ignorance of the Scriptures is ignorance of Christ’ 
 

Do this in Memory 

Programme of preparation for parents of children preparing for their 

First Communion continues on line with Mass on next Sunday  24th of 

January at 12noon. We invite parents and children to link in at 

dunshaughlinculmullenparish.ie for this Mass. The theme is baptism, only children 

baptised in the Catholic Church can receive their First Holy Communion, this is why we 

emphasise the Sacrament of Baptism at this stage. So parents and children we invite you 

to find your christening candle, put it on the table and light it as you join us on line for 

the Do this in Memory Mass next Sunday at 12 noon. 

Catholic Schools Week 
Today begins a week of prayer reflecting on the place of our schools in the life and 

ministry of the Parish. We pray for the children, the teachers/staff, parents and all 

involved during this crisis. The theme of Catholic Schools Week this year is ‘Catholic 

Schools; Communities of Faith and Resilience. These virtues are indeed needed very 

much this year as Schools continue to teach in the most demanding of circumstances. 
 

 



 

 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. 18
th

 to 25
th

 January 
 

Ecumenical Prayer Service on Line Tuesday at 7.30 pm 

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity reminds us to pray for unity among 

Christians and indeed all people of faith, we are also encourage to pray 

together during this week On Tuesday 19th  January at 7.30 pm. 

The Ecumenical Prayer Service can be viewed on the Webcam, Reverend 

Eugene Griffin, Church of Ireland Rector of St Seachnall’s will join Fr Sean 

Henry in a short prayer service. Unfortunately we cannot admit anyone to 

the service except those taking part.  

Please join in on the webcam, dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie 
Outside Crib 

Congratulations to local photographer Des O ’Neill for capturing the outside 

crib at dawn and sending it to the Meath Chronicle where you can view on 

page 4. Thanks to 7th Meath Scouts group for their setting up, dismantling 

and storage of the crib. 
 Collections; 

Thank you to all who continue to support the Parish during these days. Our 

gratitude for generous Christmas Offerings for the support of the Priests of 

the Parish 

Alpha and Faith Formation 
St Monica’s Prayer group continues, Faith Formation and Alpha 

programmes are planned. Contact Jenny Leonard, Pastoral Assistant and 

Youth Worker at email office@dcparish.ie 
 

We Remember in Prayer 

The soul of Bernadette McCarthy. May she rest in peace. 
 

 
 

An Phaidir      Mt. 6.9-13 

Ar nAthair atá ar neamh, go naofar d’ainm, , go dtage to 
riocht, go ndéantar do thoil ar an dtalamh mara dhéantar 
ar neamh. Ár n- arán laethiuil tabhair duinn inniu, agus 
maith duinn ar bhfiacha, mar mhaithimid d’ar bhfeichiuna 
féin. A’s ná lig sinn I gcathú Ach soar sinn ó olc.  Amen 


